MASINDE MULIRO UNIVERSITY OF SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY
VICE CHANCELLOR'S ROUND UP FOR THE WEEK ENDING,
FRIDAY, 15T JULY, 2022.

¢ Masinde Muliro University of Science and Technology (MMUST) students are among the
five thousand five hundred (5,500) students set to benefit from the ‘Future Makers Inclusive
Employability’ programme by Light for the World (LFTW) organization. This was evident
during the project’s official launch at Shieywe Guest House, Kakamega on 28" June,
2022.The event was coordinated through MMUST's Directorate of Career Services led by
the Director, Dr. Teresa Okoth.

o On 29*% June, 2022, the Vice Chancellor met the High Commissioner to the United
Kingdom (UK), H.E Amb. Dr. Manoah Esipisu and Mrs. Waithiegeni Esipisu. The Diplomatic
mission's mandate is to forge closer relations between the people of Kenya and the people
of the United Kingdom in pursuit of deeper bilateral and multilateral cooperation in trade
and investments, culture, science and technology as well as other fields for mutual benefit.
This will assist MMUST to attain greater global status and positioning through H.E Amb.
Dr. Esipisu’s plethora of partnerships and networks.

o The Office of the Registrar Administration conducted a one-day induction training for new
staff at MCU 002. The aim of the training was to equip staff with institutional culture, and
orientation to different sections of the University.

»  MMUST organized a three-day Defensive Driving Training by Automobile Association of
Kenya for its drivers at Golf Hotel, Kakamega County. The training will equip the
institution’s drivers with a set of road skills, strategies and techniques that will enable them
to keep abreast of the possible road hazards and improve their competencies.

*» The Vice Chancellor has continued with the push for University researchers to raise funds
through Research. This was during a meeting on Thursday, 30th June, 2022, at the Vice
Chancellor's boardroom where he met a team of researchers from the School of Disaster
Management and Humanitarian Assistance (SDMHA) and $School of Agriculture, Veterinary
Sciences and Technology (SAVET) in presenting and their Research Concepts. The meeting
was also attended by the visiting Professor, Winnie Muchera from Ball State University,
United States of America.

e The Vice Chancellor graced the County Government of Kakamega Gubernatorial Debate
that was hosted by MMUST yesterday, Thursday, 30 June, 2022 at the Multi-Purpose Hall
(MPH). He was also accompanied by the Deputy Vice Chancellor, Academic and Students
Affairs, Prof. Hussein Golicha. The event was live on KBC Channel 1 TV and 103.9 MMUST
FM from 9.50 pm.

1 wish you a blessed weekend ahead! <
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